Life and Work — August 28, 2022

We gratefully acknowledge the following donation to the General Fund:
* In memory of Patrica Pilgrim from Sid and Menetha Dyke.

Upcoming Newsletter: The summer may still be in full swing but the fall season for St. James is just
around the corner. This means that it is time to get started on the fall edition of "The Visitor". We
would like to hear from our committees, members and staff about upcoming events coming up and
other news that the members of St. James may like to know about. Please send a short article about
all the great happenings, 200-300 words, by Friday, September 9, 2022.

Please send it to Glen at: gpwarren98@yahoo.com. He looks forward to hearing from you.

A Date Change for September Communion: In our summer edition of "The Visitor", the September
date for communion is listed as September 4. Given that this is Labour Day weekend, we are shifting
the date of communion to September 11. The next celebration of communion after that will be on
October 2 for World Communion Sunday, during which we will also mark Orange Shirt Sunday.

Another Date Change, this time for Welcome Sunday: We have decided to push forward the date
of our "Welcome Sunday" by a week to September 25 to give various church groups more time to put
together an information display, and and for members to reach out to invite friends and neighbours to
join them for worship.

Aurora Women’s Choir in CBS is holding auditions for the 2022/2023 Season: In person
auditions will be held on Sunday, August 28th from 7:00-9:00pm at Topsail United Church in CBS.
Video auditions will be accepted until August 28th. For more information and to register for an
audition, please contact Abra (ensemble@shallaway.ca)

Cafe of Memories: Please join Lodge Westmoorland, in partnership with the Alzheimer Society of
Newfoundland & Labrador, as they host an afternoon of entertainment & refreshments for those with
dementia and their caregivers.

When: Tuesday, September 6 from 2:00PM—4:00PM

Where: Freemason’s Hall, 115 Mt. Carson Ave, Mount Pearl

*Registration is required, due to limited space*

Please register by calling the Alzheimer Society at (709) 576-0608 or email: events@alzheimernl.ca
Masks are required! All events are free of charge!

Car wash: Kent Building Supplies Social Committee will be having on Car Wash on Sunday, August
28" from 11:00 am to 4:00 pm. It will be held at 145 Majors Path (Custom Cabinets) and the
proceeds will be going to Bridges to Hope’s Bag to School Program.
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